
A Note from the Elementary School PTO President

Welcome to Lake Norman Charter; we are so happy that you are here! The LNC PTO is an active

organization of parents who engage in a variety of activities and events to support our amazing staff

and students.

As a parent of an LNC student, you are also a part of the PTO…Congratulations!! There will be various

opportunities to lend a hand by volunteering at the Elementary School. In addition to being able to

meet and get better acquainted with staff and other parents, it’s always fun to see our students flourish

within their school environment.

If you find that you have a passion for helping within the school and are interested in becoming more

involved, please complete this brief survey to request additional information about many of our PTO

volunteer opportunities. https://forms.gle/n2thyRRqbJ3v7rpMA

As parents, we understand the need to stay connected during the school year. To address this need,

the PTO sponsors a Lake Norman Charter (LNC) Family Directory. You can request access to the

directory via https://lakenormanpto.membershiptoolkit.com. Although you can create your profile

now, your viewing access will not be granted until the 1st week in June. Once you are approved,

you will receive email confirmation that you can begin using the directory. If you choose to

participate, you will be able to utilize the LNC Family Directory as a helpful resource to coordinate

neighborhood carpools, meet parents, plan birthday parties, and much more.

Family participation has always contributed to the success of Lake Norman Charter. We depend upon

the support of our families to continue our success! We THANK YOU in advance for ensuring that we

continue to thrive.

Again, Welcome to LNC!

Sincerely,

Nikki Lowe | ES PTO President

espto@lncharter.org
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